
Westchester Corvette Club 

May 7, 2024 Meeting Minutes 

 

Attendees, Rich Sarcone, Vinny Camporeale, Bob Giglio, Dennis P. Pennino, Nicholas Cavaluzzi, Peter 
LoPresti, Joe Suppa, Rick Suarez, Jim Theiss, Chase DeRose, Rich Morgante, Frank Suppa, Bob Ricci, 
Rich Dolce, Lou Salt, Anthony Merendino, Ciaran Cassidy.  

 Rich Sarcone called the meeting to order at 6:00pm  
 Rich opened the meeting by reviewing the previous minutes.  

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

Treasurers Report:  Rich Morgante reported a balance of $6,369.66 in our account. 

Spring Car Show (2024) Rich Sarcone reported due to inclement weather the show was moved                 
from April 5th to April 19th as previously planned.  However, Rich Dolce reported that this weekend 
the park starts charging a $10.00 entrance fee for the season. As a result, all agreed that the club 
would reduce the registration fee for the show from $20.00 to $10.00 to offset the park entrance fee. 
Anthony DeGrandi reported that because of the change of date, our food truck may not be 
available.  He is going to try to remedy the situation.  
 
Rich Sarcone reported that Frank from the Auto Center (Readers Digest) was willing to permit us to 
use his facility for our fall show.  All agreed to have it there on October 6, 2024 as previously 
scheduled. 

 
Since there was no old business and no new business Rich Sarcone called for adjournment. 

 
Meeting closed at 6:32PM 

Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, June 4, at 6:00pm at Curry Chevrolet on Central Avenue, 
Scarsdale.   

 
Submitted by 
Vincent Camporeale.  

 


